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NEWSLETTER 
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-11/12 

Monday 2nd July 2018 www.breage.eschools.co.uk 

C a r e           F o r g i v e n e s s  F r i e n d s h i p  H a p p i n e s s  H o n e s t y  R e s p e c t  T r u s t  

Dear Parents, Staff, Governors & Children.  
 
Red Class Yellow Class       Blue Class 
93.85% 99.17%         98.67% 

Last week’s whole school attendance 97.23%. 
Well done to Yellow Class who will be rewarded with the 

treat filled Attendance Trophy. 
 
DAILY: 8.00-8.50am: Breakfast Club 
 9.00am: Registration: Classroom 
 Daily: Collective Worship & Assembly 
 
Chartwells menu - Week 2 
 
Mon 2nd: pm: Flute/keyboard lessons (Cornwall 

Music) 
 
Tues 3rd: 1.30pm: Sports Day 
 
Weds 4th:  2.15-2.30pm: Weekly Tuck Shop 
 
Thurs 5th:  pm: Drum lessons today (Cornwall 

Music)   
  
Frid 6th: 12pm: Glee Club Singing with Mrs 

Benney (last one for this term) 
 1.45-2.30pm: Red Class Swimming: Parc Eglos 
 pm: School Reports home 
 6.30-7.30pm: P&F Leavers Disco: KS1 only 
 7.45-9.00pm: P&F Leavers Disco: KS2 only 
 
Mon 9th: pm: Parents’ Afternoon/Evening 
Thurs 12th: 10.00am: Leavers Service: Breage Church 
Frid 13th: am/pm: Beach Trip: whole school 
Mon 16th: 2pm: Blue Class Talent Show 
Frid 20th: Last day of school before Summer Holidays 
 

 
Please think nut free when packing 
snacks/lunch boxes – we have a child with a 
nut allergy in school – thank you! 
 

 
Tomorrow - Tuesday 3rd July - Sports Day 

Please ensure your child has a water 
bottle, sun cream and a sunhat.  Trainers 
are recommended as these give a better 
grip on the school field (as opposed to 
plimsolls).  Sports Day will start at 
1.30pm in the school field.  Parents & 

Friends will be giving the children an ice pole and fruit at 
the end of Sports Day. 

Red Class Swimming Lessons – last lesson this Friday 
All children have done so well in their swimming lessons, 

gaining more confidence in the 
water.  Please could outstanding 
swim contributions be sent in.  We 

would request that all parents pay their contributions to 
avoid putting a strain on the school budget allowing scope 
for other activities during the school year. 
 
Headlice – please be vigilant and check hair regularly 
Please continue to check your child’s hair regularly and treat 
if necessary.  If headlice are seen in your child’s hair you 
will be asked to collect your child and treat before 
returning them to school.  Also to minimise spread, all 
children with long hair should tie it back. 
 
Breage C of E Primary – updated privacy policy 
If you haven’t done so already, please could we ask you to 
view our new updated privacy policy available on our school 
website. This policy is to let you know how we as a school 
collect, use and process personal data. It is also designed to 
let you know your rights and what you can do if you have 
questions about personal data.  If you are unable to access 
this document online please ask the school office for a copy. 
 
Sun cream, Sun hat and refillable water bottle 
Please ensure your child has sun cream applied at the start 
of the school day and has some in their bag in order to re-
apply if needed. Thank you. 
 
 
Parents’ Afternoon/Evening – Monday 9th July 
Please complete and return the slip below indicating your 
time slot preference.  We will then try our best to give you 
an appointment during this time.  Thank you. 
 
 

Child(ren’s) name(s):………………………..…………………………………………. 
 
Parent(s) name(s): …………………………….……………………………………….. 
 
Blue Class 
 

Tick 
below 

 
Yellow Class Tick 

below 

 
Red Class Tick 

below 
2.00-2.30pm  2.00-2.30pm  1.00-1.30pm  
      2.40-3.30pm  2.40-3.30pm  1.40-2.30pm  
      3.40-4.30pm  3.40-4.30pm  2.40-3.30pm  
      4.40-5.00pm  4.40-5.00pm  3.40-4.30pm  

 



 

Children’s University – Graduation on Saturday 
Congratulations to Ruby, Kai, Becky and Caitlin H who 
attended the Children’s University graduation on Saturday.  
It was such a lovely event and the children enjoyed getting 
dressed up – they particularly liked the “hat throwing” 
moment (the “hat throwing” video will be added to the 
school website later this week together with more photos). 
So, keep adding your hours into your passports – all children 
reaching 100 hours or subsequent 100 hours can attend 
future graduations.  Children’s University is a fantastic way 
of recording some of your child’s journey through childhood 
and does raise their aspirations.  If your child doesn’t have 
a passport yet but would like to take part please see Jenny 
in the school office. 

  
Blue Class Talent Show 
Parents are invited to attend Blue Class Talent Show on 
Monday 16th July at 2.00pm.  The children are so busy 
practising for this and are looking forward to showing 
everybody how talented they are. 
 
Cornwall Music – 5% price increase from September  
All parents whose children receive lessons through Cornwall 
Music should be signed up online through the Music Service.  
It’s quick and easy to do – if you have any queries please ask 
the school office.  This increase, for example, will make the 
current £5.00 lesson £5.25.  Everyone receiving lessons 
should now have signed up online with Cornwall Music (please 
see the school office if you haven’t yet done so). 
 
School dinner payments 
Please could we request that parents make regular payments 
for school dinners taken.  We still have a large deficit on 
our school dinner registers.  Dinners should be paid on the 
day or cleared by the end of the week.  Payment can be 
made by BACs online or direct to the school office or sent 
into school with your child in a clearly marked envelope. 

Terracycle – win a playground - voting has started 
We’ve not been on the leaderboard since voting started. If 
you haven’t done so already we really need 100% on board to 
be in with a chance of winning this without everyone asking 
friends, family and work colleagues to support us too.  The 
school currently in 1st place has over 550 pupils on roll!  
There are 31 schools competing in total across the country.  
I’m sure you’ll all agree that the children here need to win 
this play structure so we must give this competition a big 
push. If you have any ideas as to how to get our school more 
votes please speak to Jenny in the school office. Please 
don’t leave it until later - we need a concentrated push all 
the way through the voting weeks in order to compete 
against the bigger schools.  Let’s do this and put many 
smiles on the faces of the children of Breage for many 
years! A reminder of last year’s amazing prize …   

 

 
100 Club Winners – June, July & August 
Congratulations to the following winners of P&F’s 100 Club 
fundraiser.   
June: 1st: Ruby’s mum; 2nd: Elijas’ dad; 3rd: Caitlin H’s dad  
July: 1st: Sandra, Pre-School; 2nd: Roz, School Office; 3rd: 
Bub’s mum 
August: 1st: Dave Dooley;  2nd: Trafford W; 3rd: Jono D  
 
 


